From: Michael Barnett _

Sent: 21 September 2015 18:29
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Planning Objection 2015/4681/P 71 Westfield NW37SG

FAQO Carlos Martin

| wish to object to the above request for planning permission.

Westfield apartments were designed to be sympathetic to the local area.

If the external appearance is altered, it will detract from the symmetry of the entire development.

A precedent would be set and, in time, this could lead to a change that would not reflect the
Hampstead style.

Lat year this apartment applied for a change to its terrace and advised Westfield residents that it
was to remove an obstruction to its view. This new proposal will certainly reduce the view which
was so highly cherished in the past.

Yours sincerely

Michael Barnett

41 Westfield



